Creekside Elementary

SBDM Minutes

Monday, February 13, 2012
4:15 pm Conference Room

Call to Order- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price.  Members present were Laura Price, Tara Graziano, Cathy Wardrip, Lory Riney, Laura Highbaugh, and Becky Dennis.
Recognition of Visitors- Jon Ballard and Debbie Cox.
I. Consideration of Agenda- Tara Grazano made the motion to approve the agenda and Lory Riney seconded the motion.
II. Approval of minutes-The minutes from the January 9, 2012
 meeting were read and approved. Laura Highbaugh made the motion to approve and Cathy Wardrip seconded.  The minutes were approved by the council.

III. Financial Report- Review of financial report.  Motion made to accept made by​​ Lory Riney seconded by​​​​​​​​​​​ Cathy Wardrip.        
IV. Instructional Report- Mrs. Price gave a report on the instructional 
practices at CES.  Mrs. Price shared results of the Data Dashboard for CES.   MAP results were also shared with the council.  T. Graziano asked about the format of the awards program scheduled at the end of the school year and whether has it is promoted to parents.     
V. SBDM Training Needs and Election Needs- None                                                          
VI. Reports/Policies
· Planning, Budget, and PD Committee-

· School Culture and Support Committee-

· Curriculum and Instruction Committee-

· Assessment Committee-

· Instructional Committee-
______________________________________________________

VII. Discussion Items on agenda-   
· SBDM Technology Committee report- Survey sent by members of team level needs.  Report to be given at March 12, 2012 SBDM council meeting.
· Program Review Policy- 1st reading- Motion made by Cathy Wardrip and seconded by Laura Highbaugh.
· Hardin County Board of Education Mtg. @ CES in conference room on Thursday, February 16, 2012.  Outline of resources and how SBDM will continue to meet student needs was reviewed. 
· SBDM Roundtable Discussion- Tuesday, February 21 @ 5:00 pm at Heartland Elementary.  Outline of resources and possible budget cuts were reviewed.  Council discussed how student needs will continue to be met with proposed budget cuts.
· 5th grade trip rescheduled due to testing window- Scheduled for April 4,5, and 6 of 2012.  
· CES Professional development plan reviewed and accepted.  Motion made to approve P.D. plan for 2012-2013 made by Lory Riney and seconded by Tara Graziano.
VIII. Family Resource Center-Debbie Cox reviewed Action Components of the Centers Operation Information report.  Mrs. Cox asked if the council had any further questions on the completed report.  None at this time.   
IX. . Public Comments-   none 
Agenda items next meeting-

· Technology Report
· Staffing Allocations
· Testing schedules
· Budget allocations
· SBDM parent and certified staff elections
Adjournment- The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 12, 2012                                            @ 4:15 pm in the school’s conference room. Tara Graziano                                            made the motion to adjourn and Lory Riney                                           seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm on Monday, February 13, 2012.
